
Dear sponsors, 

Happy new year. 

Thankyou so much for the support towards my studies until now, thankyou for enabling me to 

achieve my child hood dreams of becoming a medical doctor, I believe am of help to lots of 

people that seek health care, family and friends. 

Thank you for the love shown towards me. 

Currently am back in school for the second semester of the final year; which began in January 

2023 and will end at end in April 2023 with clinical exams and theory exams after which, I will 

have one year for internship in one of the government hospitals in Uganda; assigned by ministry 

of health. 

This semester, am offering 3 course units i.e obstetrics and surgery, internal medicine and 

research to crown it all. 

Last semester I had 2 course units pediatrics and surgery; however results for last semester are 

not yet out; I will send them as soon as they are released. 

At the beginning of the semester, we had simulations in obstetrics and gynecology, 

Currently, am rotating in internal medicine for 6 weeks; am currently in the fifth week. 

In the next 6 weeks, I will be rotating in obstetrics and surgery, after which I will be sitting for 

exams. 

Attached are some of the pictures of me in school. 

Thank you so much. 

May GOD BLESS YOU ALL. 

Lots of love, 

Caroline Anyait, 

Year 5, medical student 

Gulu University. 

 

 


